Walking Holiday in Arnside 2023
Following the success of the holiday in Arnside recently, I have reserved a week at the Parkside Guesthouse, which will commence on Saturday 30th September 2023. The number of places available is limited, so these will be allocated on a first come, first serve basis.
The cost includes Bed and breakfast, packed lunches and evening meals plus some transport into the Lakes for those who wish to do a hill walk.
The cost is £365.
Details are on this link: https://www.greycourt...
If interested, please send an email to verner.wheelock@vwa.co.uk and cc pathair123@aol.com
We need the following information from each interested member:
1. Name……………..
2. Name of second person if willing to share………
3. Will require transport from Bradford: Yes/No.
4. NB .. non members i.e. spouses etc. are welcome
There is a deposit of £20 (non-returnable), which will be due immediately, with the balance payable later in 2023.
With the balance due in the New Year.
Interested members please respond asap.
Should we be over-subscribed, we will allocate on a first come, first-served basis.

Anyone interested should send me an email (verner.wheelock@vwa.co.uk) expressing interest. 

